
Freedom of information request NCC-049796-20 
 
Thank you for your recent Freedom of information request for the following information: 
 
Can you please provide me with a budget forecast for the proposed parking restrictions on 
Nottingham south Wilford estate TRO 8320 under a freedom of information request please? 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council can advise the scheme is being funded through the Traffic 
Management revenue budget for Rushcliffe and the budget to implement the scheme is £3,000 
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints and 
Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk.  
 
With kind regards 
 
Lorraine Hayes 
Complaints Information & Mediation Officer 
Complaints & Information Team 
Chief Executives Department 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
West Bridgford 
Nottingham 
NG2 7QP 
0115 97 72788 
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